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WPS Summer Fair 
 

Inter School Reading Competition 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the 

Summer Fair this year -  despite the weather 

not being on our side there was a fantastic 

turnout—we will let you know how much we 

raised next week! 

*we have a black coat and  

cardigan  which were left in the School Hall 

Baking Fun! 
 

In F1 the children have been using  maths in a real life  
context—by baking cakes! They practised weighing in 
grams, doubling and halving and number bonds to 10. 

On Friday, 12th June, the EYFS children celebrated the 
end of their Barnardo’s Charity Big Toddle Pirate-
themed project with a spectacular parade around the 
playground followed by a hearty sing-song and some 
well deserved jelly and ice cream.  
 
Throughout the project the children learnt about the 
history of pirates, who they were and what they did. 
Among the many fun games and activities the children 
undertook were the making of masks, eye patches, tele-
scopes and maps; they walked the plank, searched for 
treasure, danced, sang sea shanties and listened to pirate 
stories. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed a great experi-
ence. 
 
Thank you to the parents and families of the children 
for providing an array of wonderful pirate costumes 
and accessories and for so generously supporting the 
Barnardo’s Charity. You raised a magnificent £660.77. 
Under the terms and conditions of Barnardo’s Charity,  
25% (£165)  will be retained by School for use in the 
EYFS outdoor area and £495.77 will be sent to  
Barnardo’s.  

 

Girls from Y3—Y6 took part in an inter-school reading  

competition  at AESG, earlier this week.  WPS competed 

against pupils form AESG and APS. All eight girls gave  

superb performances and should be  very proud of them-

selves.  Particular congratulations to Sophie  who not only 

won her year group but also shared the overall joint winner 

on the day with a pupil from APS. 

 

Well done to Rosa, Zara, Milly, Sophie, Becca, Georgia, 

Emily and Sofia. 

 



What’s On Week  
Commencing 

22.06.2015 
 

Monday 22nd  
 
No Chess Club  
12.35pm Violin Group 
3.30-4.15pm Sports Club F1-2 
 
Tuesday 23rd  
 
8.20am ICT Club  
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 
2.30-3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30-4.15pm Rec, F1-2 Library Club 
  
Wednesday 24th  
 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 
3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 
 
Thursday 25th  
 
12.35pm  School Council 
12.35pm KS2 Sports Practice 
2.30-3.00pm EYFS Sport 
NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
4.00-6.00pm Open Evening 
 
Friday 26th  
 
10.35am  Library Club F3-6 
12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 
 
 

 
Merits & Courtesies 

 
Gold Merit 

 
Congratulations to Jessica, Paige, Scarlett, Ophelia 
& Zara in F1, Alana, Gabrielle & Laura in F2, Milly in 
F4  who have all achieved their gold merit award this 

week. 
 

Gold  Courtesy 

 
Congratulations to Ophelia in F1, Alana, Laura and 

Megan in F2 who have all achieved their gold  
courtesy award this week. 

  

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to Sofia in F4 who  

celebrates her birthday this week. 

WPS Ladies Luncheon 

Friday 3
rd

 July 2015 

at 12.30pm 
 

The Venue: Grill On The Edge, 46 London Road, 

Alderley Edge 
 

For tickets & further details please 

contact your Form Rep. 

Please note ticket numbers are limited. 


